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Anteris Technologies (Australia) - Change of Nationality to USA 
Treatment in FTSE Indices 

 

05 August 2025 

Anteris Technologies (Australia) will change nationality from Australia to USA in accordance with FTSE’s Nationality 
rules. 
  
The nationality change will become effective on Monday, 22 September 2025 (i.e. after the close of business on Friday, 
19 September 2025) in line with the next index review. 
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